25" May 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

Maltby
Redwood

Principal: Mr David Horrigan
Maltby Redwood Academy
Redwood Drive

Maltby

Rotherham

S66 8DL

Tel: 01709 812848
www.maltbyredwood.com

One Voice Concert — New York Stadium - Friday 11" July 2014

Following its huge success last year, we will once again be participating in this year's One Voice
Concert at the New York Stadium in Rotherham. Last year, everyone had a great time at the concert
and we had fantastic support from parents/carers. We hope to see you all there again this year.

Tickets will not be available from school this year but are available directly from the Rotherham United
Box Office by calling 08444 140738, or on-line at www.rotherhamunited.net. They are priced at £5.00
per person (+ £1 online / telephone booking fee). There are no concessions for children unless ‘babes
in arms’ — toddlers must have their own seats due to health and safety rules.

Please check out the website www.maltbyredwood.com and newsletters for further details.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Horrigan
Principal

Every child an achiever
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